
 

 

 

 

July 20, 2018 

Phase 1 (May –End of July) 
Week of July 16 Recap 

• Retaining wall construction continued  
• Grading operations continued in preparation for curb installation  
• Storm sewer work continued  
 

Week of July 23 Activity 
• Retaining wall construction will continue   
• Grading operations will continue  
• Concrete curb installation will occur late in the week. Residents will receive a paper at 

their door with more information regarding access during this time.  
• Storm sewer installation will occur at the 3rd Ave and Marie Ave intersection. Those 

affected by this will receive a paper at their door with more information regarding 
access during this time. 
 

Phase 1A (May –End of July) 
Week of July 16 Recap 

• Grading operations continued  
• Crews completed watermain crossings at 12th Ave  
 

Week of July 23 Activity 
• Grading operations will continue  

 

Phase 2 (June 28-October) 
Week of July 16 Recap 

• Crews completed watermain crossing at 9th Ave and part of 8th Ave  
 
Week of July 23 Activity  

• Crews will construct watermain crossings at the 8th Ave, 7th Ave, 6th Ave, and 5th Ave  
 

Parking, Access, and Transit Information 
During construction in a specific phase, the roadway will be closed to thru traffic but will remain open 
for residents and businesses to access their driveways. All north-south dead end intersections will also 
be maintained so residents and businesses may access their driveways. Access to individual driveways 
may be unavailable at times during working hours, but access will be restored each night. Access to 
businesses and driveways will remain open as much as possible from connecting side streets.   
 



Traffic and transit stops will be detoured to Marie Ave during this time.  
Working Hours 
The project contractor (Park Construction) will typically be working 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday through 
Friday, with some Saturday work. 
 
Thank you for your patience throughout this process! Be sure to sign up for email updates at the project 
website. If you have any concerns, please contact the project hotline listed below. 
Project Hotline: 612-619-6284 

Project Website: www.southviewblvd.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Staging Map 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phase 1 

Phase 1A 

Phase 2   

 

Southview Blvd 

Project Hotline: 612-619-6284 

Project Website: www.southviewblvd.com 


